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Did you receive an invite letter to participate in Health Coaching? 

 Each October, PEEHIP’s Team Up for Health Wellness Program Administrator, ActiveHealth, sends invite 
letters to members who may benefit from personalized health coaching. If you received a letter, please take 
advantage of this benefit. If you participate by August 31, 2018, you will have completed this required 
activity which is part of earning your $50 monthly wellness premium waiver. Read more in the PEEHIP 
Advisor.  

 
Flex Plan Webinar 

 The video of the Flexible Spending Accounts (FSA) webinar held during the month of September is now 
available for viewing on the RSA website here. The webinar contains many helpful hints on how to access 
your flex benefits and manage your account online through the HealthEquity member portal and mobile 
app. If you did not get a chance to participate in the webinar or would like to review the information again, 
you may do so here. 

 
Reminder from Blue Cross 

 An Important Message from Blue Cross: “Please note that there is a telephone spoofing scam targeting 
individuals throughout the country. These scammers represent themselves as Blue Cross and Blue Shield 
employees. The perpetrator may use various tactics to obtain or verify the victim’s personal information. 
It is important to know that Blue Cross will not make outgoing calls to verify or update your personal 
information. We encourage the public to remain vigilant, protect their personal information, and guard 
against providing personal information during calls that claim to be from Blue Cross.” 

 
 

Statement of Nondiscrimination: PEEHIP complies with applicable Federal civil rights laws and does not 
discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, disability, or sex.  

Multi-Language Interpreter Services: Spanish: ATENCIÓN: si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios 
gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al 1.877.517.0020 Chinese: 注意：如果您使用繁體中文，您可以免費獲

得語言援助服務。請致電1.877.517.0020 

Phone: 334.517.7000 or 877.517.0020 Mailing Address: P.O. Box 302150 Montgomery, AL 36130-2150 
Website: www.rsa-al.gov Office Location: 201 South Union Street Montgomery, AL 

 

http://www.rsa-al.gov/
https://www.myactivehealth.com/Portal/PortalLogin.aspx?SupplierURL=11735
http://www.rsa-al.gov/uploads/files/PEEHIP_Advisor_Nov_17_web.pdf
http://www.rsa-al.gov/uploads/files/PEEHIP_Advisor_Nov_17_web.pdf
http://www.rsa-al.gov/index.php/members/peehip/flex-account/
https://learn.healthequity.com/peehip/fsa/video-library
https://vimeo.com/239893021

